
 

Ref: IIST/35/24-25                                                                              Date: 14/12/2024  

                                                            

Circular 

 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Tabuk” 

As per the directive received from the Ministry of Education, regarding the expected cold 

weather conditions in the coming week, the school timings are being revised with effect from 

(tomorrow) 15
th
 December 2024. The school will now begin at 9:00 AM.  

All students are requested to come to the school on time. 

The following are the new timings for the respective classes. 

LKG & UKG - 9 am to 12:30 pm 

I to IV - 9 am to 1:15 pm 

V to XII - 9 am to 2:10 pm 

 

Best regards  

 

 

Principal  

 

 

Copy to: 

SMC for information 

School Website 


